
Biden  reportedly  hasn’t  taken
Bennett’s calls in several weeks
US President Joe Biden has not taken calls from Prime Minister Naftali Bennett in
several weeks, reports Channel 13 news, despite efforts from Bennett to reach
him.

Biden and Bennett met in the White House in late August, but are not believed to
have spoken since. US Secretary of State Antony Blinken spoke with Bennett in
early December, Defense Minister Benny Gantz met with Blinken in DC two weeks
ago and Foreign Minister Yair Lapid met with Blinken in DC in October.

US National Security Adviser Jake Sullivan landed in Israel earlier today and is
expected to meet Bennett this week, and President Isaac Herzog later tonight.

S o u r c e :
https://www.timesofisrael.com/liveblog_entry/biden-reportedly-hasnt-taken-bennet
ts-calls-in-several-weeks/
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